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Important Notice

The Embassy is pleased to notify all concerned that the issuance of
Visa/NVR, which was temporarily suspended due to technical problem with
server since 06 June 2022, has been restored and returned to the normal
state.

The Embassy is, therefore, going to receive Visa/NVR applications
henceforth.

The Embassy sincerely apologizes for the inconvenience caused by
this temporary suspension.
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